
From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/23/2015 3:05:48 PM
Subject: FW: Certificate of Need Review

See below re CON letter from FTC. Are we aware of any dates other than the beginning of session?

From: Lao, Marina [mailto:mlao@ftc.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2015 2:47 PM
To: Pisarik, Holly
Cc: Gilman, Daniel
Subject: RE: Certificate of Need Review

Holly,

For purposes of our planning, could you tell us when you would need our comment? Thanks. 

Happy Thanksgiving.

Marina

Marina Lao
Director, Office of Policy Planning
Federal Trade Commission
600 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20580
Tel: 202.326.2384
Email: mlao@ftc.gov

From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 2:35 PM
To: Lao, Marina
Subject: Certificate of Need Review

Director Lao,

As discussed, attached please find a letter from Governor Haley requesting a review by the FTC of South Carolina 
House Bill 3250. I have attached a copy of this bill for your convenience. Please let me know if you need anything 
further from me.

Thanks, Holly

Holly G. Pisarik 
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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